Principal: Natalie Christie



Tracyes Road Harlow Essex CM18 6JH

T: (01279) 770800

E: passmores@passmoresacademy.com
W: www.passmoresacademy.com

14th July 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Disneyland Paris

I hope this letter finds you well. This will be my final correspondence of this academic year regarding the trip.

I have had a meeting with the tour company today and I am able to share with you all an update. I can confirm we have secured the discounted rate per person which is fantastic news.

With regards to travel, we are looking to do the same as when we went in 2024, which is to travel out on the Saturday night into Sunday Morning, so that we arrive to have a full day in both parks at Disneyland Paris, returning to Passmores at around 7pm on Tuesday 3rd February 2026. The timings are provisional at the moment and are subject to ferry crossings and unexpected delays (weather and traffic etc.)

In the coming term I will provide the payment schedule, however, we must pay £200 to the company by 20th August 2025. As such, I am asking that this £200 be paid on Arbor by 20th August 2025 so that our finance team have time to process the invoice from the tour company. This will be available to do from the time you receive this letter and attached with this letter is a guide on how to make the payment.

Thank you,

Mr M Moloney

M. Motori

Head of Computer Science

Head of Creative and Technical Enterprise

m.moloney@passmoresacademy.com

















